
Public Notice
The City of Houston (City) through its Housing and Community Development
Department (HCDD), is proposing to allocate up to the following amounts designated
below in Hurricane Harvey Community Development Block Grant-Disaster Recovery
2017 (CDBG-DR17) funds to the following agencies in the City’s Harvey Public Services
Program for Public Services Activity. This is the third set of proposed awards.

Agency Name Allocation Services
Coalition for the Homeless $1,654,537.00 Homeless Services

Home Builder’s Institute $1,219,258.00
Job Training &

Education Services

Houston’s Capital Investing
in Development and
Employment of Adults, Inc.

$600,000.00
Job Training &

Education Services

SER-Jobs for Progress of the
Texas Gulf Coast, Inc.

$1,375,000.00
Job Training &

Education Services

The Village Learning &
Achievement Center, Inc.

$504,837.00
Job Training &

Education Services

Total Allocation $5,353,632.00

These proposed awards may change. The public has thirty (30) days to comment
on these items, which extend from Tuesday, April 21, 2020 through Thursday,
May 21, 2020. For additional information on these items, contact
Kennisha London at (832) 394-6197. Written comments can be submitted via email
at Kennisha.London@houstontx.gov. Upon completion of the thirty-day public
comment period, the projects will be submitted to City Council for approval.
To learn more about CDBG-DR17 and upcoming events related to disaster recovery,
please call (832) 394-6200 or visit https: https://recovery.houstontx.gov/.
For specific questions or concerns about fair housing or landlord/tenant relations,
please contact Yolanda Guess-Jeffries at (832) 394-6240. For any information about
HCDD’s Complaints and Appeals Process, please access HCDD’s Complaints and
Appeals page at https://www.houstontx.gov/housing/complaints.html.


